
 

  

December 19, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Greetings from Building University-Industry Learning and Development through Innovation and 
Technology (BUILD-IT) Alliance Project and Industrial University of Ho Chi Minh City (IUH)! 
 
BUILD-IT and IUH are very excited to present our ABET Forum: ABET Accreditation Value and Success 
Showcase. The forum brings together a national audience focused on implementing best practices for 
international recognition, e.g., ABET accreditation. This forum provides an introduction to a structured 
approach and key factors leading to successful ABET program accreditation.  Increased capacity 
development of participants via keynote address and panel sessions highlighting Vietnamese successes 
in obtaining ABET accreditation.  Proven models and key success factors will be highlighted, all within 
the Vietnamese context. The afternoon workshop provides guided exploration of necessary steps 
towards successful international recognition of programs.  
 
BUILD-IT has been helping the Vietnamese model universities implement robust quality systems to 
attain international recognition. The tools and techniques BUILD-IT teaches for accreditation and 
assessment have become part of the institutional process and contribute to the sustainability of quality 
education in the long-term – increasing the breadth of programs seeking and achieving international 
accreditation and recognition beyond the targeted programs. Since the inception of BUILD-IT, a total of 
105 partner programs have already achieved international/regional recognition, among which 12 
programs were accredited by ABET. 
 
We would like to cordially invite you to participate in the forum on Friday, January 6, 2023. 
 

• Location: Industrial University of Ho Chi Minh City 
• Address: 12 Nguyen Van Bao Street, Go Vap District, Ho Chi Minh City 

 
Kindly visit https://builditvietnam.org/event/abet-forum-abet-accreditation-value-and-success-showcase 
for more information. We would appreciate your confirmation by December 27, 2022.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you at the event. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Goss 
Associate Vice Provost, Vietnam/SE Asia Programs 
Arizona State University 


